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Happy New Year to all our families, we know 2020 was a very difficult year but 

we hope 2021 will bring you all health and happiness. 

The Kieran Duffy Sunshine Award 2020 

Bridge students received an award certificate the last week of term.   

One new award is: 

The Kieran Duffy Sunshine Award  

which was given to: 

Tia Weighman-Stenson.   

Tia has been a member of our Bridge Leadership Team.  She is always smiling 

and helping others and a true worthy recipient of this new award.   

We are very proud to have her in our team. 

Miss Coppen was very busy in the kitchen before lockdown, helping a student 

make crispy buns!  They were delicious! 

 

Coffee Morning 

Students from our 6th form held a surprise 

coffee morning for the housekeepers who 

are doing a brilliant job of keeping the 

school clean in these difficult times. 
 



COVID-19 

If you have critical worker status and would like your child(ren) to attend 

school, please e-mail the school using office@holyfamilyschool.uk or MyEd 

giving your child(ren)’s name(s), form(s) and details of your critical worker 

status. 

All students working from home have been set work using Classcharts.  

Students have been shown how to log on to Classcharts.  If there are any 

problems accessing Classcharts, please contact the school using 

ictsupport@holyfamilyschool.uk for assistance. 

If your child(ren) does not have access to ICT to enable them to access their 

work on Classcharts and they are not identified as needing to attend school, 

please contact us either using office@holyfamilyschool.uk or MyEd and we will 

arrange for a member of staff to call you to discuss the support we can put in 

place. 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, please contact Mrs Azad at 

school on 01535 210212 and she will give you details of the arrangements we 

have in place to provide these for your child whilst at home. 

If your child is attending school during lockdown can we please remind you that 

if they are exhibiting any of the three key symptoms of COVID-19: 

High temperature; Persistent new cough; Loss of taste and smell 

This also applies if any member of the household is displaying these symptoms.  

In this instance, please follow the latest government guidance on testing and 

isolation and inform the school accordingly. 
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Dates for your diary 

Saturday 23 January National 

Handwriting Day Tuesday 31 January 

Young Carer’s Day 

Friday 12 February school closes 2.50pm 

Monday 22 February school re-opens 
 

Contact Information 

Please remember it is very 

important that we have the 

correct telephone numbers, where 

possible we would like 3 telephone 

numbers in case, we are unable to 

contact the primary number.  

Please call Mrs Fletcher on 01535 

210212 ext. 222 to update any 

telephone numbers. 
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